

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel 1

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- · In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel 1

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- · In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel '

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- · In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel.

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- · In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel 1

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?

Daniel Obeyed God

Daniel 1

Bible Story Summary:

King Nebuchadnezzar took treasures from God's temple in Jerusalem. The king captured Daniel and his friends and brought them to Babylon to work for him. Daniel knew that the food offered to him went against God's commandment. Daniel and his friends obeyed God, and God rewarded their obedience.

Review Questions:

- In what ways was Daniel faithful to God?
- How did God reward Daniel and his friends for their obedience?